Hi there!

Dear Parents.

Welcome! Hope you all looking forward to moving up to Year 3. My name, as you already may know, is Mr Dixon. I will be your child's new teacher this coming academic year. It is my goal to provide all children with an educationally challenging, yet fun, experience in my classroom. Just beware of the terrible jokes I sometimes share. They're awful!

FUN LEARNING!

We'll be doing so much fun learning in Year 3, with topics such as Goose Fair and Ancient Egyptians just to name a couple, plus lots of science investigating. So if you can find out all you can about The Goose Fair that will help in the first Advent half term. Looking forward to that!

My Expectations

I have high expectations for your child and I will do all that I can to help your child achieve those expectations. You can help. I will be expecting all work given in class to be completed to your child's best ability. Of course, all children do not work at the same pace. Some children will get their work done in class and some will not. Whether or not your child gets his or her work done in class is not the priority — it's their learning. The way you can help is to ask your child every school day what they have been learning and talk about it with them.

Classroom Rules

I would like to share my classroom rules with you for the children:

- Be respectful
- Be responsible
- Follow the directions
- Raise your hand to speak
- Abide the lining up procedure
- Volunteer to help others
- Treat others with love and kindness
- Accept an adult's directions without answering back
- Respect should be shown not only in words but in actions also.

Positive reinforcement is for my class success. It's always great to receive an award from others, but the greatest award comes from knowing you did a great job!

How you can help your child get ready

I have attached a few a resources to help get your child ready for Year 3. These include:

- 2, 5 and 10 times tables
- Year 1, 2, 3, 4, Spelling Words

By working together, we will be able to better meet the needs of your child. Please don't hesitate to write a note and send it to me if you have any questions or concerns during the year.

I am so looking forward to teaching your child!

Hope to see you then! Mr Dixon